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The Avenue Newsletter 

Head teacher's message 

 Dear all,  

This week I’m going to share an image that I have 

been meaning to share for a couple of weeks. For 

those that haven’t seen this on the news, this is 

Kevin Sinfield (ex rugby league player) carrying his 

former team mate and best friend Rob Burrow, 

who is battling motor neuron disease, over the fin-

ish line of this month’s Leeds Marathon. A picture 

says a thousand words ….  

I hope everyone has a won-

derful half term break. 

My very best wishes, Symon 

 

 

Swift Class 

This term Swift Class have 

been visiting the new play-

ground at Prospect Park. We 

have enjoyed exploring the 

different pieces of equipment 

and the swings have been a 

favourite for everyone!  

Eco School 

As part of our Eco School Commit-

tee, we have teamed up with 

Blundells Copse, a woodland area 

close to our school. We have taken a team of very 

enthusiastic students to help clear the area of rub-

bish, as you can see from the full bags the stu-

dents from Raven Class have done an amazing 

job. 

Look, Draw, Build  

On Wednesday we had the final 

part of our Look, Draw, Build pro-

gram. The students involved were 

tasked with building their own train station, using 

ideas they got from our station visit and the plans 

they had designed. In total 4 stations were made 

and Symon was given the hard task of selecting 

one of them to be submitted into an interschool 

competition. The successful students are pictured 

with their model, well done to Angus, Jack and 

Stefan from Dunnock class. We will keep you post-

ed with how they get on. A huge well done to all 

students that took part. 

Magpie Class 

Last week, Magpie 

Class had a success-

ful trip to McDonalds. 

 Key 
dates 

Leavers Prom  

Friday 7th 

July 6:30-

8:30pm 

Half term   

29th May  

2nd June  

Leavers 

Assembly 

Fri 14 July 

Hay fever 

It’s that time of year again. If your child suffers with 

hay fever, please administer their usual anti-

histamine each morning before school. If you are 

unsure of which anti-histamine to use, ask advice 

from your GP or pharmacist.  

Let’s get ready for summer 

It is important to keep our young people safe and 

comfortable during the hotter weather. 

Summer check list for school: 

* Hay fever medication given before school 

* Apply sun screen before school (SPF 30 or 

higher)        

* Sun hat / sunglasses in bag 

* Water bottle 


